December 5, 1931

¥r., Lougs Berger,
16X E., Daltimare Street,
Bal timare,. Maryland,

Dear lNir, Berger:
Govermnor Ritchie s requested m t©
thank you for youwr favar of December 5th, with regard

to lMathew Williams, which he received just as he was

on the point of leaving for a week's trip to Chicago
and New Yark.

Very tmly yours,

Mrs, Elizabeth 7. Cmith.



